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January 28, 2021
Catholic School’s Week begins next week.  We are looking forward to a week of celebration and learning.  The calendar of events was sent home last week and is availabe on the St. Edward School web-site.  We look forward to seeing all of you at the Catholic Schools Week kick-off Mass on Sunday, Jan. 31st at 8:30 am!
Monday, February 1st will be the next turn-in day for the Catholic United Financial Raffle Ticket Sales.  Whoever sells and turns-in an entire book of tickets will receive one of Cynthia’s famous “monster cookies”.

Please let Trudy know if you need more tickets before the weekend. 

Our next school Mass will be on Wednesday, February 3rd.  The 1st and 2nd grades will be leading us. 

Parent/Teacher conferences are scheduled for Thursday, Feb. 11th from 3:15 – 6 pm.  These will be offered via Zoom or in person.  Please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a time.

We are hoping to get a promotional video put together for St. Edward School by the end of Catholic Schools Week.  We have been getting photos and videos here at school, but we need a few quotes/interviews from you.  Please consider recording yourself (or your children) saying something about St. Edward School and then send it to Teresa Myhre via text (507-828-2637) or e-mail (teresamyhre@gmail.com .  Pick just ONE thing that you love about St. Edward School, a heartwarming story, a quote from your child, etc.  It doesn't have to be long!  BONUS: If you (or your children) do not want to appear on screen, we can just use the audio over pictures of the kids.  Here are some ideas:

· What is unique about St. Edward School?

· What opportunities do your children have here that they might not have elsewhere?

· Service projects
· Ditch cleaning

· Visits and support of the nursing home

· Special Friends

· Prayer/Faith opportunities with peers, teachers and the community
· All faiths embraced

· Public speaking opportunities

· School garden

· Extra recess/outdoor time

· STEM/Spanish/Technology/Music/PE

· Academics/Life Skills
I recently received an e-mail from the homeless shelter in Marshall in regard to the collection onTuesday, they are in need of:  Meals that can be prepared in a microwave, diapers, wipes, toiletries, paper plates, utensils, dish soap, wash/dish cloths, towels of all sorts, cleaning supplies,  shower curtains, buckets, mops, brooms and paper towels.  

May God Bless,



Mrs. Garvey 
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